Dr. Benjamin Castleman, Dept. of Pathology, Massachusetts General Hospital, Boston 14, Mass.

Dear Dr. Castleman :

You may remember that some time ago I requested you to accept in your Department Dr. Luis Loret de Mola. Following your instructions he applied for admission to the Post-Graduate Courses in Harvard Medical School. However there was the difficulty of not having obtained yet, at that time, the degree of M.D. which is given in our Faculty after presenting a thesis. His work on the thesis took a long time and has just been approved (incidentally, with the highest note) and has just graduated. The official certificate is enclosed.

Dr. Loret de Mola is quite anxious to go through his plans and wishes to travel to Boston next September. Kindly let me know if he could arrange personally his registration in Boston or whether he should apply first to Harvard Medical School before leaving Lima.

I am glad to express again my appreciation for your kind decision to accept Dr. Loret de Mola. I feel certain that you will enjoy his personality and work.

With best regards,

Sincerely yours,

Dr. Alberto Hurtado